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Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

From: TDPS <TDPS@breckland.gov.uk>
Sent: 30 March 2021 16:52
To: Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council
Subject: Written on behalf of Cllr Sam Chapman-Allen - Breckland Town Delivery Plan 

Programme
Attachments: All Member Briefing - Town Delivery Plans - March 21.docx; Breckland Town 

Delivery Plans - Richard Bishop.pdf

Dear Richard, 
 
I hope this email finds you safe and well. 
 
Please find attached a letter introducing our Town Delivery Plan programme. 
 
I also enclose a briefing paper that has been circulated to local members outlining the programme status in more 
detail for your information. 
 
If you have any queries please direct them to tdps@breckland.gov.uk  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Cllr Sam Chapman-Allen 
Leader Breckland Council 
 
Member for Forest Ward 
 
Office: 01362 656214 
Mobile: 07342 086887 
Follow me @CllrSamuelC_A 
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